SITE INSPECTION REPORT

The site inspection of the land involved in the proposal has been inspected by me
along with Divisional Forest Officer, Thiruvananthapuram and field staff on 28.06.2021.
On inspection of the site, it is found that the land required by the user agency is

measuring 0.0672 Ha.

The project for constructing 560 m overhead electric line for providing service
connection to two BPL households at Ponmudi. The houses to which electric connection
required are in layam of Ponmudi tea factory where the attempt to provide power
through solar battery was failed due to bad weather condition. The line passes through
road for a distance of 460 m and foot path through 100 m in EFL area. Neither tree felling
nor any branch cutting is required for the project since the portion through which the line
is proposed is devoid of any vegetation. No alternate route is three for the project. The
starting point is Chapanykkkada and the end point is Panalayam in Ponmudi with a total
distance of 560 m. The beneficiaries are in abject poverty with no other mode of getting
power supply. Hence the project is recommended.
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